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Newsletter

9th October 2015

Dear parents, carers, staff and friends,

Reporting your child’s absence
We are working hard to improve attendance at St. Mary’s. We are in school for just 183 days a year, it is important your child attends every day. All appointments should be made outside of school time, and if this is not possible, your child should come to school before or after the appointment. They should not miss a full day at school.
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There are several ways you can let us know if your child will be absent from school:

1. Talk to your child’s class teacher and let them know if you have a scheduled appointment
2. Call the school office between 8.50 a.m. and 2.30 p.m. and speak to Liz
3. Write a letter or a note in your child’s homework journal to let us know the time and date
4. Email us at office@stmarysprimaryschool.ie
5. Go to the website www.stmarysprimaryschool.ie and fill in the online form

Please try to contact us in advance so that we know your child is not coming to school. This will greatly reduce the number of calls we have to make each morning.

Remember – we are aiming for 95% attendance. Well done to 3rd Class who have the best attendance for the third week in a row at 97.9%!

News this week
Our Senior Infants had a wonderful visit to Blessington Basin on Thursday for ‘Tree Day’. They looked at lots of different kinds of trees, collected bark and made leaf rubbings. Miss Haren tells us they were beautifully behaved.

Today, we were delighted to welcome actors from the Abbey Theatre to perform ‘Me, Michael’ for our 5th and 6th Classes. The children had a pre-show discussion in their classrooms before coming down to the hall for a special performance. 

Have a look at the photos from this week on Twitter: @stmarysdorsetst.

Home-School News and Events
Thanks to the parents/carers who came along to the Hugh Lane Gallery for a tour with Sr. Pauline this week. And don’t forget our information session on helping children with phonics and learning to read on Wednesday 21st October.


Dates for your diary
12th October – 2nd Class to ‘Fighting Words’ 
12th October – After-school club starts 
15th October – 5th Class to Maths Week event at Grangegorman
15th October – Senior Infants to Central Library for Rainbow music workshop
16th October – 5th Class to Blessington Basin
20th October – Junior Infant Vaccinations
22nd October – Senior Infant Vision and Hearing tests
22nd Oct. – 3rd/4th Class to Botanic Gardens
23rd October – School closes for Mid-Term 
2nd November – School re-opens at 8.50 a.m.

Wishing all families a lovely weekend,


Éadaoin Kelly
Principal
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